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Reminder: Our Scholastic Book Fair is Coming! 
 
Dear families, 

 

Don’t forget, our school is hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from May 15 – 19, 2023. 

 
All purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards for books and Education Resources for 

the school library.  

 

For the in-person bookfair, we will accept both cash and credit card payments. However, if 

paying by cash, exact change is preferred. 

 
For parents, family and friends who cannot enter the school, we’re excited that you will still 

be able to shop our Virtual Book Fair Extension on our Book Fair dates  

(see link and QR CODE below), and select the books that inspire your readers  

from the comfort of home. 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5188679 

 

 
 

Before our Fair begins, click the link to: 

• SAVE it to your browser 

• WATCH videos of popular new titles 

• PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 
Watch for news leading up to our Scholastic Book Fair! 

 
Happy Reading!  

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5188679

